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(12/31/2013) Kenneth Hamm - Re: FW: NYCO Enabling Legislation Page 2

Please see the email below. Can you provide an answer for us on this issue?

Regards
Peter

From: Mark Behan [mailto:Mark.Behan@behancom.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 9:12 AM

To: Steele Rob; Peter Goodwin; Mark Buckley

Cc: John Brodt

Subject: NYCO Enabling Legislation

Hi, Rob, Peter and Mark --

Among his frequent criticisms of Proposition 5 Peter Bauer says there's no enabling legislation --
therefore, no guarantee that the state will get what it says it will get. Conversely, he says, there is
enabling legislation for Prop. 4.

Do you know the history here? Why no enabling legislation? We want to be prepared with an answer.

Thanks
Mark

Mark Behan
President

O: (518) 792-3856 ext. 112
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The information contained in this message is Privileged and Confidential and intended only for use by the
individual named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering this message
to the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and notify me.
Thank you.






